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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

DATE: March 18, 2020 

 

TO:  All Concerned 

 

FROM: Guy Puglisi, Chairperson Employee-Management Committee 

 

SUBJECT: Postponing Hearings of the Employee-Management Committee 

 

 

 

With the rapidly evolving COVID-19 pandemic, effective immediately, Hearings of the 

Employee-Management Committee are temporarily postponed until further notice. 

 

We appreciate your understanding as we all take precautions to stop the spread of the COVID-

19 virus. Should you have any questions, please contact Denise-Woo-Seymour, Supervisory 

Personnel Analyst, Consultation & Accountability Unit at (775) 684-0149. 
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